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The CJC has been busy for this first half of 2025 obtaining audio recordings of theJournal
issues which have not yet been recorded.

The call out to the fellowship occurred in December 2024. We are well on our way to make all of
the un-recorded issues of theJournal audio recorded, and available for all to hear.

There has been discussion about whether or not we monetize the online additions of theJournal.
There is a strong sentiment against that.

However, it has been suggested that we delay the availability of the most current journal issue
online until at least the next edition is published.

A request from the fellowship for feedback on this potential decision would be helpful.

One of our members has created a flyer with a QR code for access to thedJournal subscription
page. The question arose as to the efficacy of QR codes — and if Canva is used by FWS for QR
codes. If F.W.S. is established with Canva as a valid non-profit, that could help the fellowship as
a whole.

https://hubdigitalcontent.com/tools/canva/how-much-does-canva-cost-per-month/

Respectfully submitted,

Gregory J
CJC Chair
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